WARREN AND JANSEN 215 VAN BUREN STREET

BARRISTERS - SOLICITORS PO. BOX 820
NOTARIES KEMPTVILLE, ONTARIO
KOG 1J0
EDWARD JW. WARREN, Q. TELEPHONE (613) 258-7462
PAUL A. JANSEN, BA., LLB. FAX (613) 258-7761

January 19, 1995

Richard Bennett, Clerk,
Township of Edwardsburgh,
SPENCERVILLE, Ontario
KOE 1X0

Dear Sir,

Further to the meeting held this morning which you, Mr. Paul
Champange and the writer attended, we confirm that you will put our
position to the Township Council and see if you can help with the
closing up of the South end of the unopened road allowance between
Lots 24 and 25, Concession 7 of the Township of Edwardsburgh.

Subsequent to speaking with you, we called upon Mr. and Mrs.
Earl Connell and actually viewed the area in gquestion. Mr.
Connell's position was that he would have no objection to the South
half of the road being closed and agreed that, whereas he was
entitled to all of the road which his farm surrounds, he saw no
real problem with forfeiting the approximately 20 1/2 feet that he
might otherwise be entitled to behind the two lots which stretch
from County Road 44 to thee unopened road allowance at the North
end of the property owned by him.

The writer indicated that he would be responsible for placing
the necessary advertisements for 4 weeks in the Kemptville Advance
and preparing the deeds to Mrs. Connell and the Brown property
which is the most northerly of the two lots referred to.

Perhaps you could advise this office at your earliest

convenience if these arrangements are satisfactory to your Council
and we would like to extend our gratitude for any help you have

given us with this matter.
__Yeurs very truly,
(;_“:2(<§jzﬂiéx«;rf'"’”'”m"“

Edward J. W. War>r-o»
EJWW/bw
c.c. Mr. and Mrs. Earl Connell

c.c. Paul Champagne
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February 10, 1995
BY HAND

Township of Edwardsburgh,
Spencerville, Ontario

Attention: Richard Bennett, Clerk

Dear Sir, Re: Closing of Unopened Road Allowance
between Lots 24 & 25, Concession 7

Further to our conversation, we are delivering herewith our
cheque for $500.00 being the sum required by the Township in order
for it to proceed with the steps required for the above matter.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate
to contact the writer.

/Aéem"/s"i%ry truly,
S —

Edward J. W. Warren.

EJWW/bw
encl.















CORPORATION OF THE

Township of Edwardsburgh

OFFICE OF CLERK TREASURER
P.O. BOX 129

SPENCERVILLE, ONT.

KOE 1X0

May 15, 1995

Gerry Carruthers

Moore & Costello

5 Fairview Mall Drive, Suite 365
Willowdale, Ontario

M2Jd 271

Dear Mr. Carruthers:

Re: PHH Homequity Inc. purchase from Brown

PHONE: 613-658-3055

FAX:

613-658-3445

Please be advised that upon consultation with the neighbours regarding the closing
of the road allowance between lots 24 and 25, Concession 7, Township of Edwardsburgh,

we discovered that there was opposition to the closing.

At least one or two of the neighbours use the unopened road allowance to gain

access to other property which they own.

For this reason the Municipal Council have decided not to proceed with the road

closing and are now refunding to Mr. Edward Warren the funds he had deposited

to proceed with this road closing.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please contact the

undersigned.

Yours truly,

Richard Bennett
Clerk-Treasurer



